Douglas Young

From: Washington, Thomas <Washington.Thomas@aurora.aero>
Sent: Tuesday, May 16, 2017 10:45 AM

To: John Kennedy

Cc: Douglas Young

Subject: RE: 0624-EX-ST-2017

| concur.

Thomas Washington

Director of Flight Operations
Aurora Flight Sciences Corporation
9950 Wakeman Drive

Manassas, VA 20110

(703) 530 - 1953 (Office)
(571) 229 - 2285 (Cell)
(703) 369 - 4514 (Fax)

This e-mail, and any attachment(s), is intended only for use by the addressee(s) and may contain legally privileged and/or
company confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient of this e-mail (or the person responsible for
delivering this document to the intended recipient), you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, printing
or copying of this e-mail, and any attachments, is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please
respond to the individual sending the message, and permanently delete the original and any copy of any e-mail and
printout.

From: John Kennedy [mailto:John.Kennedy@fcc.gov]

Sent: Tuesday, May 16, 2017 10:47

To: Washington, Thomas <Washington.Thomas@aurora.aero>
Cc: Douglas Young <Douglas.Young@fcc.gov>

Subject: RE: 0624-EX-ST-2017

Mr. Washington,
Pursuant to our telephone conversation. Do you concur to a grant from May 17, 2017 until 3:00 AM May 19, 20177
Regards,

John Kennedy

From: John Kennedy

Sent: Tuesday, May 16, 2017 10:39 AM

To: 'twashington@aurora.aero' <twashington@aurora.aero>
Cc: Douglas Young <douglas.young@fcc.gov>




Subject: 0624-EX-ST-2017
Importance: High

Mr. Washington,

Please give me a call as soon as possible (202) 418-2484.
Regards,

John W. Kennedy

Chief, Spectrum Coordination Branch

Federal Communications Commission
(202) 418 2484



